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The Honorable Caryn Tyson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 548-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Tyson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 178 by Senator Haley 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 178 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 178 would amend existing law relating to judicial foreclosure public auctions, adding 

a definition of “public auction” that means an auction sale open to the public that is held in person 

at a physical location in the county and conducted in a manner that permits the public to observe 

bids as they are submitted.  Electronic bids submitted in person would be allowable under this 

definition, but no auction or bidding could be conducted solely online or by electronic means.  The 

bill would be effective upon publication in the Kansas Register. 

 

 The Kansas Judicial Branch indicates that enactment of SB 178 would not have a fiscal 

effect.  The Kansas League of Municipalities and the Kansas Association of Counties indicate that 

SB 178 would not have a fiscal effect on cities or counties.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Vicki Jacobsen, Judiciary 

 Jay Hall, Kansas Association of Counties 

 Wendi Stark, League of Kansas Municipalities 


